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CEDIA announces the annual State of the Association Webinar takes place on 12 December.
The event highlights achievement from 2017, shares key strategic initiatives for 2018, and
discusses the 2016 audited financials.

The even is for both EMEA and US-based members, and features CEDIA chairperson Dennis
Erskine, CEDIA treasurer Giles Sutton, CEDIA acting president and CEO Tabatha O'Connor,
and VP of emerging technologies Dave Pedigo.

"The CEDIA staff has been doing terrific work and | am proud of what we have accomplished
together-- from keeping tabs on legislation that could affect our industry to taking training on the
road to hosting an incredibly successful show,"” Erskine says. "We look forward to sharing and
celebrating accomplishments with our members and looking ahead to 2018."

The webinar will be held from 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM GMT on 12 December 2017. Members may
register for the webinar on the CEDIA website.

Go CEDIA State of the Association Webinar



http://www.cedia.net/events/event-detail-page/2017/12/12/default-calendar/cedia-state-of-the-association-annual-member-webinar

